
TREASURER’S REPORT for 2023-24 

1 JUNE 2024 

 

We began our financial year on 1 May 2023 with a balance of $1334.56. 

We ended our financial year on 30 April 2024 with a balance of $3552.14. 

As we have just collected membership fees totalling $2130 for the period 1 May to 31 December 2024, the 
real balance on 30 April is $1422.14. 

All our income is from membership fees. To date we have 83 financial members. 

We received a grant again from Eurobodalla Shire Council of $500 to cover the cost of four walk leaders to 
do a first aid course. 

Annual expenses included $50 to NSW Dept of Fair Trading, and $1407.83 to Bushwalking NSW for 
affiliation and insurance. 

Our new website has so far only cost us $143.54, but we need to budget about $250 to cover potential 
costs over the next 12 months. 

There were no hall hire fees as they were paid in advance the previous financial year. This year, we have 
accepted the invitation to hold our AGM, and perhaps our Xmas lunch, at the Men’s Community Shed, for a 
donation. 

In conclusion, I would like to thank the Men’s Community Shed members for allowing us to hold our AGM 
here today. 

I would also like to thank our Honorary Auditor, Phil Gaffney, for once again auditing our books. 

 

See next page for Income and Expenditure for 2023-24. 

 

 



 

 


